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The CG Office of Personnel Management (PSC-opm) is seeking Reserve or Active 

Component Officers to support two critical fill positions at Headquarters.  

Members interested in these opportunities are encouraged to reach out to the below 

points of contacts for the applicable position immediately. 

 

The Personnel Service Center Business Operations (PSC BOPS) office is looking 

for a junior officer to lead the Official Military Personnel File – Implementation 

team to implement the new Interactive Personnel Electronics Records Management 

System (IPERMS).  The member selected for this position will be responsible for 

launching this system, allowing all CG military members to access their military 

records from a CG workstation or their mobile device, eliminating the need to 

request an EI-PDR to verify their record prior to boards and panels. 

 

For more specific information on the PSC BOPS position, contact: CDR Corrina 

Ott at Corrina.Ott@uscg.mil. 

 

CG-7D is looking for an O-3 with strong project management skills to coordinate a 

six person core team consisting of experts in Human Performance Technology.  

The team will analyze nine of the CGs enlisted “technical” ratings, doing cross 

comparisons and looking for redundancies.  They will then analyze the work 

currently being done with an emphasis on the CGs newest acquisitions.  Finally 

they will make recommendations to Senior Leadership on the optimal future 

workforce structure.  

 

The team will be working along with an ad hoc team of representatives from 25 

other programs and offices throughout headquarters and will regularly brief the 

Senior Guidance team.  The initial project should conclude July 2022 with a follow 

on implementation period.  

 

For more specific information on the CG-7D position, contact: CWO Andrew 

Schock at Andrew.J.Schock@uscg.mil.  

 

For general information on how to apply to either positon, contact OPM-2 

Assignment Officer: LCDR Jacqueline Fitch at Jacqueline.Fitch@uscg.mil. 
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